
 

City of Coquille 
Job Announcement 

 
The City of Coquille will be accepting applications for the position of 

Paramedic/Firefighter. A city application must be filled out and a resume may be attached 

to the completed application. Application packets available at www.cityofcoquille.org  or 

851 N Central Blvd Coquille, OR. Closes at 3:00 p.m. on September 5th, 2018. The City 

of Coquille is an E.O.E. 

 

 

 

 
 


